Portland
fes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine

23 SANBORN STREET

Chuck Fagone <psf@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, May 17, 2017 at 7:42 AM
To: "Stacey, Christina” <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "Fagone, Chuck" <psf@portlandmaine.gov>

Please note that as part of the legalization process, 23 Sanborn street was inspected on 2/10/17 for compliance of the
City's Housing Code and standards of the National Fire Protection Associations Life Safety Code (NFPA). Violations
were corrected and the property was re-inspected on 3/3/17 and passed inspection.

thanks, Chuck

Department of Permitting & Inspections
City of Portland

389 Congress Street

Portland, Maine 04101

Office: 874-8789



